
Autumn 2020 Examination Series 
 
Ofqual’s current position is that students will have the opportunity to sit examinations in 
autumn 2020. Should Ofqual’s position remain unchanged we are committed to providing 
students with the opportunity to sit examinations.  
 
At the time of writing the autumn examinations series will run as follows: 
 
A level examinations  
 

 Due to take place between 5th October 2020 and 23rd October 2020.  
 
GCSE examinations  
 

 Due to take place between 2nd November 2020 and 23rd November 2020 

 

Examination Entries 

If it is your intention to sit A level or GCSE examinations this autumn the deadline for being 

entered for examinations is:  

 
A level examinations  
 

 Friday 4th September 2020 

 
GCSE examinations  
 

 Friday 18th September 2020 
 


